
  

1  Janison Education Group Limited | Bay 5-7 North, 2 Locomotive Street, Eveleigh, Sydney, NSW 2015 

ASX Announcement 

 

5th May 2025 

 
Update on NSW Selective High Schools 

and Opportunity Class testing 
Janison Education Group Limited (ASX:JAN) (“Janison” or the “Company”), is today 

releasing an update regarding the postponed delivery of NSW Selective High Schools 

and Opportunity Class testing at three testing venues. 

Large crowds at the Canterbury and Randwick venues during the Selective High 

School and Opportunity Class tests on Friday 2nd May led to concerns about student 

safety and wellbeing. 

Following consultation with the NSW Department of Education, the remaining 

Selective High School and Opportunity Class tests scheduled at Canterbury, 

Randwick and Quaycentre (Olympic Park) on the 3rd and 4th of May were postponed.  

The Department is advising parents and carers directly about revised testing 

arrangements. 

Testing at the remaining 108 locations was delivered as planned. 

We continue to work closely with the NSW Department of Education to deliver the 

rescheduled tests and to ensure a smooth, positive experience for all students.   

A statement providing an update as outlined above has been published in the Press 

and News section of the Janison website. 

The Company confirms that it is compliant with its continuous disclosure obligations 

under Chapter 3 of the ASX Listing Rules. 

* ENDS * 

This release has been approved for release by the Board of Janison. 

For further enquiries, please contact Janison Investor Relations, email: 

IR@janison.com 
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